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Pawnee City School Board approves expenditures 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City Board of Education approved the expenditure of up
to nearly $7 thousand by the Pawnee City School Education Foundation when
they met Monday evening.

The expenses include funds for the Fine Arts Fund, One Act, PE shoes for
elementary students in need, classroom supplies and reimbursement to Donald
Jacobs for the cost of special education endorsement courses and textbooks.

The Board accepted the auditors report for the fiscal year that ended August 31,
2023.

A full-time teaching contract for Shane Karst, to begin November 13 was
approved.

It was also noted during the meeting that school has been cancelled for
Wednesday, November 29 since Pawnee City was selected to host the District
D1-1 Play Production contest. The high school building and cafeteria will be
needed to host the contest that day.

Many Signals Communications


